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Dear Trustee,

|\ BARNETBY-LE-WOLD PARISH COUNCIL

The Clerk: Miss Rachael Reddin
28 Granary Fold, Scotter, Gainsborough, Lincs, DN21 3RH
Tel: 07788 789403 email clerk@barnetby-le-woldpc.org.uk

| am writing to inform you that after a meeting held on 19 June 2017 the Parish Council has
confirmed a funding pledge to the Recreational Field Charity.

The Parish Council has voted to pledge £18,000 towards phase two of the redevelopment of
the recreational field, this is the Under 5’'s Area Development.

We hope that with this pledge the Under 5’s area works can commence in good time

Yours sincerely
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Miss Rachael Reddin
Clerk to Barnetby le V\}!old Parish Council
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Witnessed by/

/,f'
PF

Chair of meeting 22 June 2017
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